
Contribution of the spinal
cord to long-term motor
learning

We recently published a study on the
interaction between the brain and
spinal cord in long-term motor
learning in humans. We used MRI to
simultaneously scan the brain and
spinal cord and participants
completed a 4-day visuospatial motor
sequence training with pre and post-
training assessments. Read more
about our study here…

READ MORE

Awards: Professor
Deborah Falla

Professor Deborah Falla was
awarded Fellow of the International
Society of Electrophysiology and
Kinesiology (ISEK) at the XXIV
Congress of the Society. 

READ MORE

New Team Members: Dr
Janet Deane

Dr Janet Deane has recently been
appointed as an Associate Professor
of Rehabilitation Science and
Physiotherapy at the School of Sport,
Exercise and Rehabilitation Sciences

READ MORE
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